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March 20, 2023

Dear Traffic Safety Partner,

On behalf of the New Mexico Department of Transportation Traffic Safety Division and
Safer New Mexico Now, we would like to invite you to attend the annual Law Enforcement
Coordinators’ Symposium (LECS). The symposium will be held in-person May 3-4, 2023
at the Sandia Resort, in Albuquerque, New Mexico.

Registration for this symposium is limited to representatives from New Mexico Law
Enforcement agencies participating in ENDWI, BKLUP/CIOT, JustDRIVE, STEP, the
Summer Enforcement Campaign, and any other NMDOT TSD sponsored programs. The
LECS also provides law enforcement representatives the opportunity to obtain current
program information, legal updates, and the newest trends in traffic safety. To register,
please visit: https:/fforms.gle/E1zQ3ydzFhDXMHDg2

The 2023 LECS is eligible for contact hours through the New Mexico Law Enforcement
Academy. Registration includes:
s Day one refreshments and day two meals
o LECS training material and resources
* Double occupancy room for attendees traveling more than 60 miles from their
workplace the night of May 3" (Please note: If you decline to share a room, you
must make your own lodging arrangements.)

If you have any questions concerning registration, please email info@safernm.org or
contact Eileen Rios, Law Enforcement Program Coordinator at (505) 471-2239 or
elrios@safernm.org. The deadline to request a room reservation is Monday, April 3,
2023.

Once again, your dedication and passion are essential to realizing the state's traffic safety
goals. We truly appreciate your commitment to making New Mexico roads safer.

Sincerely,
Lisa Kelloff

Lisa Kelloff, Chief Executive Officer
Safer New Mexico Now




